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OHIO, Itôs not the Destination, itôs the Ride. 
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GWRRA Vision and Mission Statements 

GWRRA Vision 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association [GWRRA], founded in 1977, is recognized as the world's largest 

single-marquee motorcycle association in the world. GWRRA provides safety, technical, and 

educational services to its Members world-wide. 

GWRRA Mission 

Dedicated to our Motto; Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge, GWRRA Members enjoy the freedom 

of belonging to a not-for-profit, non-religious and non-political organization.  

GWRRA Values 

Friends - GWRRA Members are men and women from all walks of life with 

varied interests and backgrounds. We have Gold Wing and other touring 

motorcycle riders of all age groups. Some ride solo and many ride with small 

and large groups! New Members join GWRRA especially for the technical 

information we share; some of our Members join for the enjoyment of riding 

with friends and also meeting new friends. Find your future riding friends with 

your Region Map. 

Fun - As a family organization, GWRRA has certain fun groups to include 

restaurant, picnic and campout runs. We also have GWRRA groups to 

include charities, parades, and small or large events across the country. 

GWRRA Members can participate in live or video seminars through Rider 

Education Programs. 

Safety- We strive for improvement through GWRRA safety workshops. We 

will share technical expertise, news and tips about riding, maintenance and 

the best touring routes in the world. Safety is for Life on our GWRRA 
Rider Education Programs page. 

Knowledge- While generalization about a group of individuals as large as today's 

GWRRA is difficult, GWRRA Members are likely to be independent thinkers, fun-

loving, generous, adventuresome, cooperative and unfazed by the natural 

challenges of riding in the rain, temperature extremes or highway uncertainties. 

Many Members have completed CPR and first aid training, making them the best-

prepared motorcycle riders on the world's highways! Find " CPR and First Aid 

Training " on our GWRRA Medic First Aid International® Programs. 

 

 

http://gwrra.org/regionmap.html
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/PDF%20Files/UpdatedRiderEdTrifoldBrochure2013_mod.pdf
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/PDF%20Files/UpdatedRiderEdTrifoldBrochure2013_mod.pdf
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/PDF%20Files/UpdatedRiderEdTrifoldBrochure2013_mod.pdf
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/index.html
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/medic.html


 

 
 

                 RIDE!  Thatôs What We Do!! 

d,  

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Director 

 

           2021 Ride Schedule 
 

      

 
But we also stop for gas, food, ICE CREAM, taking photos, chatting, 

kicking the tires, looking at scenery, meeting other riders, putting on rain 

suits and taking them off again, but it never rains when we ride!!  

 



 

 
 

 Royôs Way of the Road    
 

Hello fellow C3 bike riders, 

 

Spring is finally here! We have some great rides coming 

up. Hope you can make some of them. It will be good to 

see you! 

 

Don't forget to go to the website to check on any updates 

on our rides. www.gwrraohioc3.org 

 

Check over your bike before you hit the road. We will be 

having Maintenance Day this year...May 15th. It will be 

a good day to do oil changes and make minor repairs.  Or 

you might want to spend some time cleaning, polishing 

your bike and ñkicking the tiresò! 

 

It will be held at Mattôs home. Matt has a barn with plenty 

of space for bikes, tools, etc.  Patio area has seating up to 

30 plus gas & charcoal grills and patio tables.  

 

More details will follow.  Ride safe!   Roy 

 

See Mattôs photos on the next page. 

                                                        

 

http://www.gwrraohioc3.org/


 

 
 

  Royôs Way of the Road (continued) 

  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 Submitted by Little Deb who knows a good joke when she sees one!  



 

 
 

Chapter Director - Santo   
 

I hate beginning meetings, phone calls, presentations, 

and, yes, newsletters by talking about the weather. Itôs so  

lame. But, darn! We have sunshine and weather in the 

60ôs!  It gets me excited to see the daffodils and crocus  

bloom in my yard outside my office window ï because it  

means we can get out, sit outside, go places and ride our bikes!   

Yay!  And I am!  Are you?!   

 

Our Ride Schedule, tirelessly maintained by our Ride Coordinator Roy, has 
begun, with three rides under our chapter belts already. We have 
Maintenance Day scheduled for May 15th; a trip to Wing Ding planned, and 
rides where everyone can find something they like: short, fast, long, twisty, 
leisurely, scenic, points of Interest, or just Ice Cream. Pick one, pick them all, 
and join in. Check the Ride Schedule often and before a ride for changes 
and additions. 

Jim Hopper led a ride this Saturday April 3 beginning with breakfast at 

Jenniferôs, a visit to the Western Reserve Historical Society (the Crawford 

Auto Aviation Museum), and finishing with a ride through the wild Chagrin 

River valley and Metroparks on Clevelandôs East side. I was able to catch up 

with the group as they started their run south through the North Chagrin 

Metroparks, stopping for a break at Shadow Lake near Solon. It was fun 

riding with the chapter on my home turf. I hope to get you all over here more 

often! Thanks to Jim and the time and effort he put into this ride (he wrote a 

ñbrochureò about the museum and the parking options alone took lots of 

research) 

Our next meeting is, yep, in person ï at Jenniferôs on April 10, 9am, followed 

by one of Royôs Ice Cream rides, as all our gatherings will include. Bring a 

mask, but leave your Zoom account at home. After this, in May we will return 

to our usual Gathering time on the first Saturday of every month (except 

Holidays).  See you there! 

 

 

http://www.gwrraohioc3.org/curr-ride-list.html


 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 

 

  
 

 

 

Assistant Chapter Director - Jim H. 

Congratulations to Ron Marcinko and Michelle  
Spencer (Chapter I). They are our new District Ride 
 Coordinators! 
 
Wing Ding: I just received my paid receipt for all the things I signed up for. I 
think thereôs going to be a lot of people attending this year which isnôt really 
a surprise after everyone has been cooped up so long. Check to see if you 
received your receipt.  Itôs not too late to sign up! 
 
Auto Museum ride:  It was 30 degrees when I left my house at 7:30 am.  
Now that was a little chilly! When I planned the trip the idea was to warm 
up at Jenniferôs with a hearty breakfast. There were a total of 8 members 
all chatting away as we warmed up. Four of us (Big Phil, Dave & Barb, 
myself) finally headed out a little after 10 am when it warmed up to about 
45.  We were all dressed for that level of cold so it wasnôt bad at all. The 
traffic was very light so it only took us about 25 minôs to get there. Not even 
enough time to get cold.  The tour took about 2 hours but included not only 
autos but also old motorcycles and airplanes. The range of antique cars 
was very impressive. Thereôs a lot of history there but I was also interested 
to see the big carousel was running and kids were having a great time. We 
didnôt take a ride because we would have had to fight too many kids to get 
on the fastest horses! By the time we headed back to the bikes it was 54 
degrees. Super! We headed east over to Chagrin River Rd (OH-174) then 
South. I was really surprised when a rider on a black Gold Wing with a 
yellow helmet passed us on the opposite side of the road. It was Santo! He 
couldnôt join us at breakfast but he said heôd try to find us but I never 
thought he could do it. Since we were running in a river valley I was 
concerned the temperature would drop, but it didnôt. The scenery through 
the valley was excellent even with the bare trees and little piles of snow on 
some of the hills. People were even fly fishing. We cruised along, non-stop 
(almost) all the way down to Hawthorn Valley Parkway, then back west to 
Jenniferôs. 
 

TREK:  Thank Betty R for updating the TREK Ride schedule:  ñJust Ice 
Cream and a Bit Moreέ ǊŜǇƭŀŎŜǎ ά{ŎƘƻƴƻǊƴƛŜǊ DŀǊŘŜƴǎέ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ŀ ǇǊƛǾŀǘŜ garden, 
ǎƻ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ǝƻ ǘƘŜǊŜΗ  

 

 



 

 
 

  

 

Hopperôs Humor by Jim Hopper and Kent L. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES IN APRIL 

KEN & DIANA L.  APR 5 

 

 

 We are just ignoring  
 APRIL FOOLS DAY! 
 
  No Foolôen Around! 

BIRTHDAYS IN APRIL 

MATT   APR 6 

KATHY J. APR 15 

ROBERT L. APR 18 

GAY V.  APR 19 

DAVE H. APR. 25 

DALE W.. APR. 29 

 

 

 


